
Michael’s weekly ward surgeries
#dundeewestend

As the school Christmas holidays continue, Michael’s weekly ward surgeries at
Harris Academy and the West End campus (St Joseph’s RC and Victoria Park
Primary Schools) do not take place today.

Please call us on Dundee 459378 if you have any local issues or problems we
can assist with.

Our surgeries return next week – Fraser’s on Tuesday 10th January;  Michael’s
on Thursday 12th January.
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